
John Auble
Yarmouth
LD 511
I live in Yarmouth, and I urge the Transportation Committee to vote in support of LD 
511. An interim trail from Portland to Auburn would improve public health, protect 
the environment, connect to public transit, and provide options for people who don’t 
drive, or simply want to drive less. 
I wanted to emphasize that this trail will be incredibly helpful for travel between 
towns as well as within the town.  The old railway in Yarmouth must essentially 
remain unused in its present condition. Opening this for general use by walkers, 
bikers, etc. will improve the connectivity across town so that more people can more 
easily access all the different resources available within the town.
Please vote “ought to pass.”
Sincerely,
John Auble


